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To whom it may concern:

Special Management Areas within the U.S. Forests boundaries would create an important tool that would allow

each district to micro-manage each area as it applies to that particular Forests care, management and access.

Select logging, brushing, minimizing ground fuels, recreational activities, monitoring wildlife habitat, are a few of

the reasons district foresters need such a tool.

 

Each district of the National Forests that we love so much all have unique dynamics that need to be managed

individually not with a blanket approach. One outline just doesn't fit the many issues that apply. Our public lands

need to be managed to thrive. There needs to be a balance not a lock. 

 

Being able to be a part of the breath-taking country that we live in is a privilege. It is a privilege that we want to be

able to share with our grandchildren.That won't be possible without multiple use on the Forest plans.

 

This generation has a responsibility to find a balance.

Extremists from both sides need to step away from the table. Both angles can be possible if we find a balance.

Don't destroy with over use

Don't destroy by locking it up

Balance - There are so many ways to manage

 

Thank you for listening,

Twila Webb

 


